
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MENORANDUM 

TO:   Rough Rock Community School Staff and Parents 

FROM:   Catherine Begay, Acting Superintendent 

DATE:   March 18, 2020 

SUBJECT:    Closure of Rough Rock Community School 

I am writing to inform you that Rough Rock Community School is on Lock Down and all staff 

members have been placed on Administrative Leave to stay home.  The pre-caution has been 

implemented for safety and protect from COVID-19.  On April 6, 2020 will RRCS will reopen.   

On March 23, 2020, we will begin providing RRCS students with sack lunches.  The sack lunch 

will be given out by the entrance gate to elementary school building.   

Please continue to take precaution for yourself and your family.  Please take precaution when 

you travel, we want to keep our students and staff safe and healthy.  

Please review All RRCS and RRCS Website for updates    

Any questions call me at 928-380-9584 or 928-728-3710, Thank you. 

 

  


